
 

 

June 2, 2023 

  

To our subscribers: Washington Update is taking this week off while our 
team is at the APG Annual Spring Conference 2023 in San Diego. We will 
be back next week with our latest update.  
  
  
  

Welcome to "Washington Update," the weekly e-newsletter on the latest health 
care happenings in the nation's capital that affect APG's members.  
  

Know people who may enjoy receiving it? Forward this email and have 
them email communications@apg.org to be added to the subscription list. And 
remember to visit APG’s website for more news and resources, or contact a 
member of APG’s Washington, DC, policy and communications team below.  

  

Matt DoBias 

Vice President, Congressional Affairs 

mdobias@apg.org 

  

Jennifer Podulka 

Vice President, Federal Policy 

jpodulka@apg.org 

Garrett Eberhardt 
Executive Director, Medicaid Policy 

geberhardt@apg.org 

  

Greg Phillips 

Director of Communications 

gphillips@apg.org 
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